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The Tian Shan Policy Center (TSPC) of the American University of Central Asia 

(AUCA) is pleased to announce the launching of the quarterly Central Asia Policy 

Review, an analytical publication on significant developments in the fields of human 

rights, good governance, sustainable development, migration, and social protection in 

Kyrgyzstan and Central Asia. A limited number of submissions from other regions of the 

world will also be considered for publication.   

The Central Asia Policy Review is an English-language online publication which aims to 

promote dialogue, contribute to debates for policy development, and raise awareness on 

the thematic issues covered by the TSPC. Submissions are particularly encouraged from 

local, regional, and international experts, professors, students, and alumni of the 

American University of Central Asia as well as other universities with a focus on 

Kyrgyzstan and Central Asia. Submissions from representatives of local institutions and 

regional and international organizations are also welcome.   

Submissions should be between 1,000 and 2,500 words in length, with an additional 100-

word abstract. Articles and papers may include short field reports on relevant subjects 

(max. 1,200 words); longer analytical pieces (max. 2,500 words); and comparative 

studies (max. 2,500 words). Articles and papers should include at minimum an 

introduction, the main body text with a clear thesis statement and outline of the issues 

under consideration, and conclusions with relevant policy recommendations. Authors are 

encouraged to contact the Editorial Committee with a short proposal to discuss the format 

of their contribution. 

Proposed articles must comply with international standards of citation and have been 

previously unpublished. The review has a strict anti-plagiarism policy and any paper 

containing material that is improperly cited will be rejected outright. The Editor and the 

Editorial Committee reserve the right to decide whether to publish or edit the article in 

accordance with TSPC internal publication guidelines. By submitting an article, the 

author agrees to its publication and to relinquish copyrights to the Tian Shan Policy 

Center. Unless otherwise stated in written form by the Editorial Committee, at this initial 

stage no honorarium will be paid for contributions.  

For submissions or additional information, please contact capr@auca.kg.    

Note: You received this Call for Submission because your email address is included in 

the TSPC database. Should you desire to be removed from this mailing list or should you 

desire to add other email addresses, kindly notify us at the dedicated email address.   

The TSPC is an innovative, nonprofit, public interest organization focused on research, 

analysis, and implementation of appropriate and effective public policy in Central Asia. 

TSPC specializes in the field of human rights, sustainable development, migration and 

social protection, with the aim of strengthening good governance as an essential 

ingredient for a better future for the peoples of the region. For further information on the 

TSPC activities, please visit www.auca.kg/en/tspc or find us on Facebook and Twitter.   
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